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  ‘ad omnia paratus’  

 8th May 2018 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite you to attend the Year 5’s DARE graduation on Monday 16th July. Our D.A.R.E 

officer, Mr O’Sullivan, will be in school to present the children with certificates. The graduation will start at 

9:10am and should last approximately 1 hour. You are welcome to wait in the hall whilst we register the 

children.  

Throughout the graduation, some children will read extracts from their reports and we will perform the 

D.A.R.E song as a group.  As part of their homework, Mr O’Sullivan will be handing out a prize for the 

poster competition.  We hope you can attend to celebrate their work this term.  

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 6th July 2018  

 

Yours sincerely,   

  

Mrs Sanchez       Mrs Langdown    Mrs Bashford  

  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

D.A.R.E Graduation   

Please hand in slips to class teacher  

  

Child’s name:……………………………………..….  

Class:…………………………………...…….. Number of seats required (please circle):   1   2       


